

December 2024

Looking Back on the Year

Dear Bayview Glen Camp community,

As we say goodbye to 2024, we'd like to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful memories we made together at BVG Camp this past summer. We hope you look back on the summer fondly and that the memories from our time together bring a smile to your face.

On behalf of the Bayview Glen Camp Directors team, we wish you a happy and healthy holiday season! Enjoy this special time with family and friends. We're so grateful for each of you in our camp community!

We look forward to welcoming you back for March Break and Summer Camp 2025!

Wishing you all the best, Daniel, Kayley & James



BVG Camp Store Now Open!

We're excited to share that our online BVG Camp Store is now open! As a way to keep the camp spirit alive all year long, you can now get your hands on BVG Camp gear like t-shirts, toques, sweatshirts, and sweatpants.

Show your camp pride and stay cozy, whether you're at home or on the go! Check out the store and grab your favorite BVG Camp gear today! We can't wait to see you sporting your BVG Camp spirit!

Products will be available to order for pick up at our winter camp office just down the road from the school. Check the store out <u>here!</u>

BVG Camp Store



Toque

\$20.00

Shop



Hoodie

\$45.00

Shop

All Products

Summer Camp 2025 and March Break Camp 2025 registration is open!

Summer

March Break

Be sure to follow us on Instagram to get frequent updates on our programs, partners, events, and more!

Visit us on Instagram

Bayview Glen Camp

bayviewglencamp.ca | 416-449-7746 | camp@bayviewglen.ca







Bayview Glen Camp | 85 Moatfield Dr | North York, ON M3B 3L6 CA

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

